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July 6, 1995

OCTOBER BOARD MEETING
July 6, 1995 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 57-95 RE: October Board Meeting
______________________________________________________________________________ The first
meeting of the Board of Governors for Fiscal Year 1996 is scheduled for Friday, October 6,
1995 at 9:30 am in the David Silver Conference Room at the Institute (1401 H St., NW,
Washington, DC, 12th Floor). There will be a dinner the evening of October 5 for the Board
of Governors. For your convenience we are holding a block of rooms at the following hotels:
The Carlton 923 16th and K Streets, NW Washington, DC 20006 Telephone: 202/638-2626
Fax Number: 202/638-4231 The Jefferson 16th and M Streets, NW Washington, DC
20036-3295 Telephone: 202/347-2200 or 800/368-5966 Fax Number: 202/331-7982
Standard rooms are available at each hotel for $195.00 per night. A small number of Junior
Suites will be available at the Jefferson Hotel for $250.00 per night. Please make your
reservations before September 15th and mention that you are attending an ICI meeting.
Please note that the International Monetary Fund will be meeting in Washington during this
period and hotel rooms will be difficult to find for October 5-6. More detailed information will
be provided as the date draws closer. Please use the attached response form to indicate
whether or not you will be attending the October events. I look forward to seeing you in
October. Matthew P. Fink President
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